Hardin County Board of Education

March 20, 2014 - 11:30 AM

Regular Lunch Meeting 

Heartland Elementary School 

Elizabethtown, KY  42701

I. Call to Order  

Chairperson Kay Sharon called the meeting to order.

The following board members were present:

Kay Sharon, Mike Kinney, John Emary and Suzy Broadwater. 

Charlie Wise was absent from the meeting.  

II. Lunch  

III. Superintendent Effectiveness Process  

The Superintendent explained that over the next 3 months she would take the board through a training process of the Superintendent Professional Growth and Effectiveness System (SPGES).  The training process began with a review of standards 1 and 2.  Evidence was presented to support both standards.  The superintendent gave the board an update on the implementation of PGES in the district and explained the role of the 1 year PGES Director position. 

IV. Questions and clarification related to the March 20, 2014, regular 6:00 p.m. board agenda  

V. North Hardin scope of work  

SCB discussed the scope of work for the remaining renovation work at NHHS.  There was a request by the district to break out the stadium and rest room and concession stand building as a separate project.  

VI. Architect proposals for Cecilia Valley Elementary School  

Sherman, Carter and Barnhart and Murphy Graves Architects presented to the board. 

VII. Executive Session  

VIII. Adjourn  

Order #10407 - Motion Passed:  There being no further business, approval to adjourn the meeting passed with a motion by Ms. Kay Sharon and a second by Mr. John Emary.  

Ms. Suzanne Broadwater    Yes

Mr. John Emary            Yes

Mr. Mike Kinney           Yes

Ms. Kay Sharon            Yes

Mr. Charlie Wise          Absent

_____________________________________

Chairperson

_____________________________________

Superintendent

